EEO-1 Report Due September 30th 

If you are a federal contractor or sub contractor  with 50 or more employees, or are a private employer with 100 or more employees you are required to submit an EEO-1 report each year.  Details of who is required to complete this annual report and a template are at http://www.eeoc.gov/eeo1survey/
Outdated I-9’s Still in Use

Although I-9 form has technically expired June 30, 2009, employers should continue to use the current form until a new form is issued.  These are available at  http://www.uscis.gov/files/form/i-9.pdf
E-Verify Use for Federal Contractors Postponed 
The US Citizenship and Immigration Service (USCIS) has delayed (yet again) the effective date of the final rule requiring federal contractors and subcontractors to begin using the E-Verify system.  The new date is September 8, 2009. Under the rule, federal contracts will contain a clause committing government contractors awarded contracts worth $100,000 or more (and subcontractors, where over $3,000 in services or construction are involved) to use E-Verify. E-Verify is an electronic system created to assist employers in confirming that their employees are legally authorized to work in the United States.

